
 

 

10 February 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Parent Hub – Internet Safety – Wednesday 1 March 2023 
 
As part of our ongoing commitment to support families in the Digital Age, we are delighted to offer Parents/Carers 
the opportunity to attend one of our Parent Hubs – Parenting in the Digital Age.  
  
Supporting students in the modern world can appear a daunting challenge.  Students have access to a vast array of 
internet connected technologies, and while this presents them with many opportunities, it can also create unique 
challenges for those who parent and care for them through their teenage years.  
  
Our Parent Hub on Parenting in the Digital Age will be planned and lead by Mr Coles, Head of Avalon House.  As well 
as being a Head of House and a teacher of Computer Science, Mr Coles also has 15 years’ experience of providing IT 
consultancy and network management.  We are excited to draw upon his unique range of experience to offer high 
quality, practical support to Kings’ parents and carers.  
  
The evening will cover the following topics: 
  

• Setting up family friendly web connections (Broadband and 4G) 
• Enforcing child/parent accountability when setting up devices 
• Social media: benefits and boundaries 
• Online gaming: suggestions for safer play 

 
The details of the event are below. 
Date: Wednesday 1 March 2023  
Time: 5.30pm 
Location: The Main School Hall 
 
Please can I ask that you complete the following form using the link here to confirm your attendance. We look 
forward to seeing you there.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on office@kowessex.co.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
Mr Jake Caulfield  
Assistant Headteacher – Pastoral, Welfare and Inclusion  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/TNPE3WZ7Bu

